
 

         HOLY FAMILY SECONDARY SCHOOL 
        Newbridge, Co. Kildare 

 
Under the patronage of the Catholic Diocese of Kildare and Leighlin 

Telephone: 045 431957   Fax: 045 435213   E-mail: reception@holyfamily.ie   Website: www.holyfamily.ie 

                Principal: Ms. S. Allen               Deputy Principal: Ms. K. Kissane    Deputy Principal: Ms E. O’Brien 

23rd May 2022 

Dear Friend,  

I am contacting you on behalf of Holy Family Secondary School.  We are seeking new sponsorship for our 
extra-curricular teams, clubs and activities. I am the Leader of Extra and Co-Curricular Activities for the 
school, and I would warmly welcome the opportunity to discuss a sponsorship partnership with your 
business. 

Holy Family Secondary School has a proud tradition of seeking to support our students beyond their 
academic curriculum, aiming to nurture and support the holistic development of the remarkable young 
people in our school. We centre many of the school’s programmes on the principles of wellbeing. In 
addition to the many curricular and leadership programmes on offer at HFSS, the school currently has 
over 300 students actively participating in extra-curricular activities such GAA, Basketball, Running, 
Volleyball, Football, Equestrian and many club activities, such as Book Club and Craft Club. 

Unfortunately, such undertakings are very expensive, and we ask for sponsorship to help subsidise the 
cost of new equipment, apparel and travel expenses. 

All sponsorship received will go directly towards upgrading kits and equipment for these activities. 
Sponsoring one of our school teams or clubs is not only a great way to get involved with the community; 
it’s also a mutually beneficial form of marketing for your business.  

 Your logo on your choice of equipment or apparel. 
 Social media posts about your business to our families thanking you for your sponsorship. 
 A picture of our team to hang in your office and partnering with the school to ensure that young 

women have as many opportunities as possible to excel open to them that the school can 
explore. 

We understand that you have several choices when considering different marketing and community 
outreach opportunities and we would be grateful for your consideration. If you could support the school, 
please contact the school reception on 045 431957 or email reception@holyfamily.ie and I will contact 
you to discuss further. 

Thank you for your consideration.  

Sincere regards,   

Eugene Beggy 

http://www.holyfamily.ie/ 
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